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     ALL AGENCY MEMORANDUM #2011-26  
 

July 28, 2011 
  

 
 

TO:   All Agencies 
  
FROM:  Jeff Mohlenkamp, Director 
  
SUBJECT:  Reminder to Draw All Available Federal Funds 
  
Requests to draw federal funds must be made in a timely manner.  This is especially important at 
this time due to state fiscal year 2011 closing.  Further, it is unclear if the federal debt issues will 
cause a disruption in the flow of federal funds to the state.  Therefore, it is critical that you draw 
all available federal funds that you are entitled to. 
 
Please contact your assigned budget analyst if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
_______________________________  
Jeff Mohlenkamp, Director 
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